
I wish to make the following contribution to any review discussion of conditions of 
employment. 
  
It should be mandated by Government Legislation that all worker’s 
entitlements such as sick leave, long service leave and superannuation should 
be paid into a trust fund for each worker, each pay day and not held by the 
employer in the employer’s bank account. 
  
Too many companies default on these payment when they close down or go 
into liquidation. 
  
Frank O’Brien 
 


